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Notes from Chairperson Camelia Suleiman: 

1. Dan Meier on Global Tech Experience Virtual Internship (GTX).
1a. Dan Meier gave a presentation of a possibility for 3-6 credits. Students pay MSU and an additional $1800 for courses that are 50% asynchronous online. There were many questions raised. 
1b. One of the best summaries of the concerns of the CUC members was “MSU is basically creating an outside contractor who earns a fee and puts the consumer at a greater distance from the provider” similarly to what happened with the US medical system. It is an ethical issue of equitability. Also, there is no clear curriculum or learning outcomes. At the completion of the credits, students get a certificate through a badging system. 
1c. At the moment, CAL is reaching out to departments to get some feedback, so that if this comes up as a university-wide initiative, faculty are informed about GTX. So far, some departments have been contacted. WRAC said ‘no’. Other departments have not yet responded. Representatives from philosophy, AAAS, English and Theatre will be reaching out to their Chairs about this. 
1d. Scott and Camelia will follow up with departments about content that GTX does not have.

1. Continue the conversation on transfer credit. Invite Ellen and Quinn to the conversation.
2a. Quinn Moreno was present and addressed some of the questions of the CUC members. 
2b. The lower level IAH courses are sometimes difficult to transfer credit to. It was suggested that IAH develops a set of criteria to help the process for courses that reach departments and might be eligible for IAH. Julie Kohler will take this to IAH.

1. Summary of the hyflex discussion, and whether we are hearing any feedback from departments.
3a. A list of classes that are already available as hyflex is available. 
3b. Right now, there are not many classroom that can provide this modality. At the moment, also, this modality can be found only in the course description. In the future, CAL hopes to have the ability for more granular course description. 

1. Continue the conversation on scholarship reviews.
4a. We didn’t have time to discuss this.

1. Lastly, an update on the CUC bylaws. Kristen Mapes will discuss them with the CAC during the January 2024 meeting. 


